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As a lifelong liberal, I’ve supported many gun control measures. Unfortunately, the 

recent behavior of the federal government has made me rethink my opinions about 

the second amendment and what it means for everyone in our state. I desperately 

want to avoid accidental injury and death, limit possession for people with violent 

tendencies. However, I also think it’s important to encourage those who are law-

abiding and willing to work within the system for proper background checks to be able 

to own a firearm without significant barriers. 


